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As	ever	we	had	a	very	enjoyable	afternoon	working	on	our	various	projects	-	crochet,	knitting,	
quilting	and	sewing.		We	decided	that	we	would	go	out	for	a	belated	'Christmas'	lunch	in	January	
again	next	year	and	will	be	sorting	out	menus	in	time	for	our	December	meeting.		Ideas	were	put	
forward	for	an	outing	next	summer	and	further	discussion	will	take	place	next	month	to	decide	
on	a	destination.		We	all	enjoyed	a	'Betty's	style'	fat	rascal	with	our	cuppa.	
	
Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	Monday	5th	December.		Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	would	like	
to	join	us.	
		

Glen	Howard	
01833	631639	


